
It is customary in Kansas for the State Regent to visit each chapter once during her 

administration. Her schedule will be posted online and you can see where in the term 

your chapter visit will occur. Sometimes, districts will plan a joint event which is a 

much-appreciated courtesy since gas is expensive and Kansas is a big state, 

geographically speaking.

I encourage districts to discuss and plan joint visits. Get on the calendar early!

Chapters can and should plan ahead for this visit. Since you know a visit from the 

State Regent will occur at least once every three years, you can put this in your 

budget. It is customary for chapters to present the State Regent with a donation to her 

project. Generally speaking, $100-$300 is appropriate. Chapters can budget a set 

amount for three years in anticipation of the visit. 

Here are some TIPS to prepare for this special occasion:

• Encourage all chapter members to attend this event.

• Spruce up! Wear your Sunday best and your Insignia.

• DO NOT plan a program! The State Regent is the PROGRAM!

• Confirm and re-confirm the time and date. Have a member greet her and escort 

her in.

• Use name tags! This is a courtesy and will be much appreciated.

• Set up a table to display and sell State Regent Project items.

• If there is another DAR Chapter nearby, invite them to co-host the event.

• The State Regent may  have a PowerPoint presentation.  Set up the room 

accordingly.

“

The State Regent is Coming! The State Regent is Coming!

Kansas State Regent

Rebecca Goff Geist Kline “A Legacy of Liberty”


